
Kiran Dubb

From: Mohammed Malik <ms-malikl@hotmailco.uk>
Sent: 21 July2023 11:56
To: Licensing Team for Alcohol & Gambling
Subject: RE: Burger & Sauce, 560 Bearwood Road, Smethwick B66 4B5

Categories: Kiran

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council! Children’s Trust. Do not click links or open attachr

Hi Kiran

Yes CCTV is in operation 24 hours a day 7 days a week

Regards

M S Malik

From: Licensing Team for Alcohol & Gambling <Licensing_Team@sandwell.gov.uk>
Sent: 21 July 2023 11:54
To: ms-malikl@hotmail.co.uk
Subject: Burger & Sauce, 560 Bearwood Road, Smethwick B66 4BS

Dear Mr Malik,

LICENSING ACT 2003— New Premises Licence Application
Burger & Sauce, 560 Searwood Road, Smethwick B66 4BS

I would like to clarify a condition written under general and the prevention of crime and disorder licensing objectives.

We have to vet the licence conditions and only the relevant ones go on a premises licence. Your client mentions the
below about CCTV operation. As this is important, I need to know it CCTV is only operational when the premises is
open to the public (Monday to Sunday 11:00 — 04:00) or if it operational 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.
Could you check with your client and confirm which is correct.

General
CCTV is in operation 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.

The prevention of crime and disorder
The CCTV will be in operation whenever the premises is open to members of the public.

Please could you come back to me before the end of the day with confirmation about the CCTV operating times.

Kind Regards,

Kiran Dubb
Licensing Officer
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Email: kirar dubbsandwell.gov.uk
Mobile: 07776548832
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Website: vwsardweIlgovuk

General Licensing Team, Regulated Services, Borough Economy, Sandwell Council House, Freeth Street, Oldbury,
B69 3DE
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